From: LaurenJ Oliver

To: Rep.PhilBarnhart@state.or.us; Rep.CliffBentz@state.or.us; rep.barbarasmithwarner@state.or.us; Rep Buehler;
Rep Hernandez; Rep.MarkJohnson@state.or.us; Rep Marsh; Rep.RobNosse@state.or.us; Rep Smith G

Subject: Urgent Request: Vote "No" on SB 181A

Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 10:25:49 AM

Honorable Representatives,

| am writing to ask you to vote "No" on SB 181A. | am a Grange member, and all our work is
volunteer. We work very hard to create community-supportive programs of many kinds.

SB 181A creates an undue burden for small nonprofits, especially local Granges, by making
them file an annual return with their local county assessor in order to keep their property tax
exemption connected to their charitable work.

If the small, all-volunteer Grange forgets to file—even for a few months—they lose their
exemption, and have to pay back taxes for the 5 previous years.

The bill is unnecessary because the assessors will collect information collected annually by
other government agencies.

If the assessors want the information, why don’t assessors just go to those agencies?

Thank you for voting NO on SB 181A.

Best regards,
Dr. Lauren J Oliver

Lauren Jinshil Oliver, PhD
www.CirclesWork.net
707-843-1787
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